
Mt. SAC Preschool and Infant/Toddler Teacher Apprenticeships 
Approved by CA DAS! 

July 22, 2019 
 
Great news!  Our ECE Apprenticeship (for Preschool Teacher and 
Infant/Toddler Teacher) has been approved by the state as of June 18, 
2019, and posted to their statewide website on July 15, 2019!  We have 
already received 3 inquiries from residents of Los Angeles, Humboldt 
and San Mateo Counties seeking to apply/participate as new Mt. SAC 
students.  We also have current Mt. SAC Child Development students 
who will be applying. 
 
The signed agreement will be delivered on Wednesday via our DAS 
Consultant, who will also go over DAS standards/apprenticeship.  After 
working with Human Resources and Payroll on some details and 
processes, we hope to start Fall semester 2019! 
 
 
Tamika Addison, M.S. 
Director 
Mt. SAC Child Development Center 
1100 N. Grand Avenue 
Walnut, CA 91789 
(909) 274 -5275 
taddison@mtsac.edu 
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